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Radnor Township Parks & Recreation Department
Informational Notice: Radnor Run — Sunday October 27, 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to inform you about the 47"" Annual Radnor Run Event that will take place on Sunday, October 27, 2024
(there is no scheduled rain date for the event). This event is a 5-mile runner’s race, 2-mile trail walk along the Radnor
Trail, and a 1-mile timed run — the event has been a great Main Line tradition for 47 years that benefits the American
Lung Association.

THE RADNOR RUN WILL INCLUDE ROAD CLOSURES ALONG THE RUNNING RACE COURSE

SEE ATTACHED AND ENCLOSED MAP

FROM APPROXIMATELY 8:00 AM to 10:30 AM ON SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27™

The Radnor Police Department, along with the help of community volunteer course marshals,
will be managing traffic and safety as runners pass through each section of the course.
Please take caution and allow extra time for travel.

There will be significant traffic delays in the area of the Radnor Township Building.

Please post or distribute this information within your organization as you see fit. If you would like additional copies of this
letter or any enclosures, please let me know and I’'m happy to provide them.

The race begins at 8:00 AM. Staff, volunteers, and participants will arrive earlier at the Radnor Township Building for set
up and preparations. We estimate that the races should be over by 10:30 AM and all event activities to be completed by
approximately 12:00 PM. We are expecting over 500 participants in the Radnor Run this year.

Thank you for taking the time to review this information and I hope this notice helps to inform you in advance about the
traffic implications. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 610-688-5600, x 141 or email me at
tcohen@radnor.org. We are looking forward to a successful 47" Annual Radnor Run Event!

Sincerely,

(it

Tammy S. Cohen
Director of Parks & Recreation
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